From: AEMAdmin@sdcounty.ca.gov

Sent: Saturday, September 25, 2021 1:00 PM

To: Potter, Andrew; Fang, Angela; Donnelly, Liberty; Temple, Nicole; Flores, Lauren; COSD, Redistricting;
Hall, David; Lau, Chim; Villa, Nicole

Subject: IRC eComment

You've received a new form based mail from
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First. Name :
Chad

Last_Name:
Adapon

E-mail :

Phone :

eComment :

My name is Chad Adapon. | work in district 3 and spend much of my time in-person with folks from that community.
Almost constantly, | see the struggle to access basic necessities that anybody needs. It is your responsibility to draw
district lines that respect APl San Diegans’ communities of interest and empower our community. Many of San Diego’s
APl residents and businesses are currently in district 3 and centered in the neighborhoods of Mira Mesa, Sorrento Valley,
Kearny Mesa, the Convoy St commercial corridor, Miramar and Rancho Penasquitos. Much of this area is included in the
current District 3, but should be united more completely under the new district lines. It is certainly not acceptable to
take us backwards.

Submit :
Submit





